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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: August 2015 

Re: Board Report 

 This summer we have had a great showing of athletes coming to various workouts. We have 
had open gym for girls’ basketball and volleyball as well as summer conditioning for football. The 
coaches that have given their time to prepare the students for this upcoming year are greatly 
appreciated. This effort and commitment from the coaches and especially the athletes will only continue 
to build the culture of Homedale sports into the elite school in the SRV and potentially the state. 

I am very excited for this upcoming year. We have quite a few new coaches looking to help and build 
upon the athletics at the middle school. As we begin a new year in athletics with football and volleyball 
we look for all athletes to grow in skill and to compete at a high level within the SRV. 

 

  

 


